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Ref. No. DAHE/QAAD/08/2020-2021/ 5 | Y 3" November, 2020

i NOTIFICATION TO AVAIL SERVICES FROM EDUCATION CONSULTANTS
' REGISTERED WITH DAHE, MoE

The Department of Adult & Higher Education (DAHE) has learned that there are
individual/firms operating as education consultancies advertising themselves in social media.
These entities are not registered with DAHE and do not possess a valid trade license from the

Ministry of Economic Affairs.

Therefore the Department advises people to check the status of the firm whose services they
wish to engage. It is recommended that people avail education consultancy services from firms

that are registered with DAHE.

The Department hereby notifies that DAHE cannot assist people who avail services from

unregistered entities and therefore, shall not be held accountable for such placement.

Kindly visit DAHE website http://www.dahe.gov.bV for details. For further clarification, contact

us at 02-334101/332068 during office hours or email us at qaad@moe.gov.bt
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